
BHPC – Chair’s Report Monday 12th December 2022. 

A quiet month, with very little to report from the Chair. 

It was great to see the Christmas tree arrive last week, always a 

welcome festive sight on the Parade.  As I have been driving around 

the county this week I have noticed many Christmas trees in the 

villages all decorated with baubles etc. something we could look to do 

next year maybe ? 

It is really pleasing to see the projects that were planned for at the 

strategic planning meeting underway, starting with changing the 

street lights and replacing the astro-turf early next year. 

I am meeting with the Bowdler Trust on Monday afternoon with a 

view to awarding financial support for the education of young people 

in Shropshire.  I will be able to update councillors on Monday evening 

as to what support the Trust awarded. 

I hope that you all have a wonderful Christmas with your family and 

friends and all the best for the coming New Year. 

Caroline Clode  

Bayston Hill Parish Council Chair  

 


